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A Note from Dr. G

11/23 Thanksgiving Day

11/24 No School

11/27 Modified Winter Sports Start

11/28 Coffee & Conversation with 
Dr. G at 7 pm in the District Office

11/29 WHS Financial Aid Night

Looking Ahead - Bond Vote 12/12
from 7 am to 9 pm in the WHS Gym

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - MPEF
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Mrs. Catucci explained, “They solved
problems with varied level of

difficulties and then matched those
answers to the appropriate turkey.
After they completed the work, they
could color them, give their turkey a
name, and even make them a festive
headband to wear at Thanksgiving

dinner They are sure to be a
conversation starter! 

The 7th grade math students in Alysia
Catucci and Elizabeth Dwyer’s class
had a little turkey fun before break!

Students wrapped up their
simplifying expressions topic by

creating Turkey Combos. 

The Week Ahead

The Mount Pleasant Education
Foundation’s 2023 Turkey Trot was a
fantastic success. Thank you to all of
the runners who came out to support

the Foundation, which raises money for
our schools and students! A special

thank you to Keira Borello who played
the National Anthem on her alto

saxophone and our administrators,
teachers and School Board members
who came out to support this event.

This week we opened Kindergarten Registration for the WHS Class of 2037
and are exploring Universal Pre-K for our community. It truly is an exciting
time to be a Wildcat. On behalf of the Board of Education, our student body,

faculty, and staff, this proud Wildcat wishes you all a very Happy Thanksgiving!

Across the District, students have been getting in a Thanksgiving state of mind
by both finding ways to give back, and celebrating. At HES, the entire school
participated in a food drive to benefit Feeding Westchester. Coordinated by
Mary Schoener, Deb Kurlander, and Jennifer Baltich, classes prepared 683

snack bags to accompany holiday meals. Principal Anne Stern said, “This was
a great opportunity for our students to practice giving back to the community.

They even included handmade cards in each snack bag.”

At Columbus, third grade students and families gathered for a traditional  
Thanksgiving Feast. Thank you to our food service team for a delicious meal

complete with turkey and all the fixings!


